
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Egyptian Ambassador for Iraq

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received in his office in

Baghdad Thursday, May 23, 2013, the Egyptian Ambassador for Iraq, Shareef Shaheen. 

During the meeting, both sides have discussed the regional situation and the ties between Iraq

and Egypt. And his Excellence has praised the role of Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim in looking for

solutions for the political crises.


